
%SOUTH 

~~ 

BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. 
Regulatory 8t External Affairs 
150 South Monroe Street 
Suite 400 
Tallahassee, FL 32301-1556 

rn a rs h a1l.c rise r(@ellsouth.com 

Marshall M. Criser 111 
Vice President 
Regulatory & External Affairs 

840 224 7798 
Fax 850 224 5073 

June 3,2004 

1 -  - j  L. ! __I 
t ; % '  

mz- I - _  Ms. Blanca S. Bay0 
Director, Division of The Commission Clerk and Administrative Services ~ 2 :  c3 m- Florida Public Service Commission =a 0-J 

x2 2 2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 0 - r  

Tallahassee, Florida 32399 = : 5  5 .< 

47 r:; 

r *  
r '  

-ra i _.a 
,- . 

1 ,  

w ;A 
RE: Docket 040304-TP-TP Request by BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. for 

approval of the Interconnection, Unbundling, Resale and Collocation 
Agreement with Telepersonal Communications, I nc. 

Dear Ms. Bayo: 

On 4/6/04, BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. and Telepersonal 
Communications, I nc. filed a Interconnection, Unbundling Resale and Collocation 
agreement to be approved by the Florida Public Service Commission, 

We respectfully request to withdraw this agreement. Telepersonal Communications, Inc. 
is not permitted to conduct business in Florida. We are sorry for any inconvenience this 
may have caused. 

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to call. 

Yours very truly, 
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